Peel Park Primary School and Nursery Peel Park Drive, Bradford, BD2 4PR Tel: 01274 639377 Fax: 01274 648412 Email: office@peelpark.bradford.sch.uk Headteacher: Mrs Andrea Grist

www.peelpark.eschools.co.uk



22nd November 2023

Non-Uniform day Friday 1st December 2023

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s),

On Wednesday 13th December we will be holding a Winter Wonderland in the school hall.

We would like to hold a non-uniform day on Friday 1st December and we are asking parents to kindly donate one of the following items towards the Winter Wonderland rather than a donation of money:

- Chocolates
- Bagged sweets
- Cakes/biscuits

Funds raised from the event will be used to provide resources.

School will also make a contribution to Save the Children.

Yours sincerely

Andrea Grist

Andrea Grist Headteacher









